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Editorial Information 

Please note that the cover page and the consequent pages follow the style to be used 

for publications in the Working Paper Series.  

 

Policy 

The Institute for Human Rights Working Paper Series is an online paper series covering 

a broad range of topics. The Series welcomes submissions on a broad range of 

international issues, primarily (but not exclusively) related to human rights. Although 

the Institute primarily conducts legal research, submissions are also welcomed from 

related disciplines.  

The purpose of the Series is to publish work in progress. The Series is published at 

irregular intervals. Contributions may for example be conference proceedings/papers, 

draft articles, or published texts which the author wishes to make available online 

(with the permission of the publisher). Submissions should however be complete 

papers/articles and of scientific interest. The editors reserve the right to reject 

proposals as well as to propose revisions. 

The Working Paper Series is a non-peer reviewed open access publication. Submissions 

are published on the Åbo Akademi University Institute for Human Rights webpage. 

Copyright belongs to the author(s). The author is free to publish his/her contribution 

elsewhere, and in accordance with the Institute for Human Rights publication strategy, 

is encouraged to disseminate the paper through available open access platforms. 

There is no publishing fee and no publishing reward. Publishing in the Series does not 

give JUFO-points. 
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Editorial Guidelines 

Submissions should preferably be in the range of 5000-20000 words. The submission 

should constitute a self-standing text. The Series does not require a particular style of 

referencing, but recommends the use of well-established techniques such as OSCOLA.1 

Submissions are checked for consistency and ethical use of referencing.2 Footnotes 

should be used instead of endnotes. The text should be submitted using the present 

template. Linguistic and substantive proofing is only provided in order to remedy 

serious flaws in the readability of the text. Author(s) are responsible for the linguistic 

correctness as well as the substantive content of the submission. The submission 

should include information about the author. 

 

For more information and submissions, contact: 

 Viljam Engström 

Postal: Institute for Human Rights  

Åbo Akademi University  

Fänriksgatan 3 

FI-20500 Åbo  

Finland 

Phone: +358 2 2154260 

Email: vengstro@abo.fi 

URL: http://www.abo.fi/humanrights 

 

Editors: 

Viljam Engström, Raija Hanski, Isabell Junkkari, Michel Rouleau-Dick  

                                                           

1 The OSCOLA quick reference guide is available at 
<https://www.law.ox.ac.uk/sites/default/files/migrated/oscola_4th_edn_hart_2012quickreferenceguid
e.pdf> accessed 29 August 2023. In case the author wishes to use the OSCOLA reference technique, the 
Series prefers that journal names are not abbreviated. 

2 The Working Paper Series apply Åbo Akademi University policies on ethical writing, 
<https://www.abo.fi/en/research-at-aau/open-science-and-ethics/research-ethics-at-abo-akademi-
university/> accessed 29 August 2023. 


